
 

 
 

Value Management Office 
The N.C. Department of Transportation’s Value Management Office ensures the department uses 
funding and resources responsibly and efficiently when building, improving, operating and maintaining 
North Carolina’s transportation system. 

 
Five programs contribute to the Value Management Office’s overall goals. Please contact the Value 
Management Office for more information about these programs. You may also find more information at: 
Value Management Office (https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/Value-Management/Pages/default.aspx) 
 

 
Value Engineering Program assembles and leads 
multi-disciplined teams through a Value Analysis 
process — using guidance from the Federal 
Highway Administration — to explore creative 
ideas that can add value to project designs. The 
Program Manager is Haadi Sadaghiani. 

 
Risk Assessment Program identifies potential 
risks associated with a project or program and 
develops a mitigation plan to reduce those risks. 
Risks could include, but are not limited to, 
construction liability and increased costs due to 
project unknowns or even opportunities. The 
Program Manager is Haadi Sadaghiani and 
support for Risk Management and the PDN is 
Roe Brybag, PE.  

 
Constructability Review Program leads a multi-
disciplined team, during project development, of 
NCDOT engineers, contractors, and stakeholders 
to look for possible issues that might arise, based 
on design, when a project is let for construction. 
The problems are mitigated prior to breaking 
ground which saves time and money during 
construction. Program Manager is Clare Fullerton, 
PE. 

 
 

 
 

 
Value Engineering Proposals Program Per 
article 104-12 of the NCDOT Standard 
Specifications, contractors may submit VEPs 
that aim to save time and resources which 
ultimately saves money. This allows contractors 
to submit innovative ideas directly to NCDOT for 
a share of the cost savings. Program Manager is 
Roe Brybag, PE. 

 
Communicate Lessons Exchange Advice 
Record (CLEAR) Program captures lessons 
learned throughout the Department and stores 
them in a searchable database. Employees 
throughout the NCDOT are encouraged  
to submit ideas and review the database for 
lessons that can be applied to their future 
work. The Program Manager is Clare Fullerton, 
PE. 
 
Additional Services VMO can provide many 
additional services to support program delivery 
for the Department. Contact us for more 
information.  
 

 
 

N.C. DEPARTMENT OF  TRANSPORTATION 

Value Management Office 

How can we help?  Contact Alyson Tamer, State Value Management Engineer, at (919) 707-6682 or 
awtamer@ncdot.gov  For general inquiries email: valuemanagementunit@ncdot.gov 
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